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(1/7/2014) Julia Tighe - Re: Legislation Page 1

From: Julia Tighe
To: ewolters@nysenate.gov <ewolters@nysenate.gov>
Date: 1/22/2013 3:42 PM
Subject: Re: Legislation

Ok today is crazy (btw just ran into senator and told her I'd like to get together later this month/early 
march to discuss constitutional amendments and briefing the new involved electeds). Will give you a call 
in the next day or so. Thanks 

>>> <ewolters@nysenate.gov> 1/22/2013 3:34:06 PM >>>

Hi Julie:

When you get a chance I would like to go over a few issues with you.
Obviously the township-40 const. amendment/ implementation language and the
NYCO const. amendment but I also wanted to talk to you about feral pigs.
The Senator is still interested in carrying a bill to address the issue and
I wanted to get some input from you on what has been effective and what
could be improved. Further along that line if the invasive species
legislation that was passed and signed into law last year could be used to
protect against feral pigs as they are an invasive species and I know the
bill does cover animal species as well as plant.

I hope you are well.

Best,

E

Elizabeth A. Wolters
Legislative Director
Senator Elizabeth Little
310 Legislative Office Building
Albany, NY 12247
(518)455-2811




